

Spring is just around the corner. I think we were quite lucky this winter as far as snow. I hope we have seen the end of it.

We had another busy year in the Village and we are all anxious to share our 2022 accomplishments with you at the State of the Village on Thursday, March 30th. We will also be giving you a sneak peek at all that is planned for 2023. Please remember to RSVP.

A little birdie told me that the Easter bunny will be visiting Forest View again this year. Check your front porch on Easter Sunday.

New Residents...Please read the Newsletter so you are aware of upcoming licenses you may need to purchase, vehicle stickers and dog licenses being on the top of list. These are provided at a nominal fee, BUT the citations for failure to purchase are not. Get them early so you don't forget.

On behalf of the Ehresman Family, they wish to extend their heartfelt thanks for the many donations received over the last year. The towns support was much appreciated.

Please update or add your email to our list. We send out reminders and notices of fun, upcoming events in the Village or in the area. Contact our Village office if you would like to be on our list.

Our Park District has been hard at work planning many fun events for the residents of all ages. Get those kids off the video games and send them to the Park District for some real old time fun. Adults... always a fun time at Trivia Night, Bunco or Painting w/Rad canvas. Seniors...get out, enjoy some coffee and socialize with your neighbors.

I wish you all an Early Spring and a very Happy Easter!

Village President

Nancy L. Míller

